Part 1 (Open to the public)
ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR CORPORATE SERVICES

To the: Cabinet Meeting : 19th November, 2003

TITLE: Implementing Electronic Government Return 2003 (IEG3)

RECOMMENDATIONS:
That the scope and content of the IEG3 return be considered and approved for despatch to the Office of Deputy Prime Minister.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
IEG3 return requires the council to make very specific commitments about its targets and the timeframe in which we will achieve each of them. These are outlined in the document. The document is the product of action plans for delivery from each directorate and many different departments.

The contents of the document will therefore dictate much of the council’s strategy particularly in the areas of technology, information management and customer access over at least the next two years and will effectively underpin the council’s corporate position and will give a firm base to proceed.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
Information Society Strategy

IEG2 - Continuous Service Improvements

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
A full risk assessment and audit has been completed as part of the E-Government Programme

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
A range of funding sources are explained in the document

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
No specific advice sought at this stage

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Finance Services staff have assisted the production of the e-government programme budget

CONTACT OFFICER:
David Hunter

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
ALL WARDS

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Best Value; Budget Strategy; Community Strategy; Information Society Strategy; Modernising Local Government; Social Exclusion; e Government; 

DETAILS:
all of the above strategies are involved as the scope of the e-Government embraces service Improvements, Social Inclusion and democratic accountability
